
  

 

September 9, 2024 

 

To: Fox Contracting Ltd. 

1 Eva Rd Suite 310 

Toronto ON 

M9C 4Z5 

Attention: David Waddell, Fox Contracting 

 

Re:  Certificate of Substantial Performance 

Unit 320, 500 Hood Road 

 

 

 

Dear David, 

We have reviewed your request for certification of Substantial Performance of the Contract on this project and 

find it in order. A copy of the Certificate of Substantial Performance is attached. 

Should you have any questions with regard to the above please contact the undersigned. 

Yours Truly, 

On Behalf of DS Studio Inc. 

 

 

Dina Sarhane 

OAA Architect 

 

Attachments: Certificate of Substantial Performance 

cc:  David Uren, Graywood Asset Management 
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